
To Whom It May Concern: 

I, Eric Young, am requesting permission from the Kentucky Public Service 
Commission to receive ownership of the Lovelaceville Water Company from Paul and 
Barbara McGowan. The McGowan’s have expressed interest in transferring ownership to 
me. 

I have operated srnall water systems for many years and am aware of the conditions that 
can and do arise when operating a water system. I have a level IIBD treabnent and 
distribution license issued by the Comonwedth of Kentucky, which is valid at this time 
through June 30,2012. Operator license # 4451. 

As a mmager/operator of a water system, I am W a r  with the maintenance that can 
be involved for the health and upkeep of the system. 

The Commission recently approved a rate increase, and I feel that due to fhis, the 
Lavelaceville Water Company will be Snancially stable in the efforts to maintain and 
improve it. 

ownership date of midnight December 3 1,2010. 
If it is possible, the McGowan’s and myself would like to request a transfer of 

Sincerely, 

Eric Young 


